
 
 

 
 

 
08 March 2023 

 
 
NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

Number  26, series 2023 
 

TO  : Regional Scout Directors 
   Council Scout Executives 
   Officer-In-Charge 

   All Others Concerned 
 

SUBJECT : CONFERENCE ACCOMMODATION/LIST OF HOTELS IN TACLOBAN  
CITY AND PALO, LEYTE IN RELATION TO THE CONDUCT OF THE 
66th ANNUAL NATIONAL COUNCIL MEETING  

 
Relative to National Office Memorandum Number 20, s. 2023 on the subject, 66th Annual National 
Council Meeting to be conducted on 10-12 May 2023 at the Leyte Academic Center in Palo, Leyte, 

we are pleased to furnish you the list of hotels in Tacloban City and Palo, Leyte. 
 
The Conference Accommodation/List of Hotels information is provided solely for the convenience of 
participants attending the 66th Annual National Council Meeting. BSP-National Office makes no 
representations or guarantees regarding the hotels listed or the owners, managers, or agents of these 
properties.  In addition, BSP-National Office accepts no responsibility from any events arising from the 
use of this information. 
 

Please be guided accordingly. 
 

 
 
DIOSDADO M. SAN ANTONIO 

OIC – Secretary General 
 

Encl. As stated 
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